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Minutes of the Land and Playing fields Committee meeting 
of Thursday 31st March 2022 

 

Present:  Cllr P Higgs (Chair), Cllr Z Harrison,  Cllr P Downing 
 
Mrs C Preston (Clerk),  

 
Public Participation  
 None 

 
LPF – 07/2022 Apologies for Absence 

Cllr A Nash, Cllr B Salisbury, Cllr Salvage 
 
LPF – 08/2022 Matters Arising from the minutes of the last Land and Playing fields 
committee meeting not on Agenda 

None 
 
LPF – 09/2022 Review the operation of The Dumbles 

Cllr Higgs gave an update on the progress with the operation of the Dumbles. It was 
resolved that no repairs are to be completed on The Dumbles track until all of the work 
associated with the required draining and the installation of the pedestrian bridge are fully 
completed 

 
LPF – 10/2022 Consider upgrades to play equipment in Beggars Plot Playing Field inc. 
ground works. 

The meeting was advised that a couple of quotes for the play equipment are available. 
The meeting with the school is still to take place and an order cannot be placed until this 
meeting takes place 
 
ACTION: Organise a meeting with the school as soon as possible 

 
LPF – 11/2022 Consider the installation of a drinking water facility at Town Bottom Playing 
Fields 

The installation of a drinking water facility at Town Bottom Playing Fields was agreed at 
the parish council meeting on the 1st of February 2022. The clerk advised that the unit 
had been ordered and the installation agreed with Woodhouse Plumbing, Tiling & 
Property maintenance.  
 
ACTION: Clerk to chase up the installation of the unit 

 
LFP – 12/2022 

It was agreed that the wall at the side of the brook needed to be surveyed for potential 
repairs 
 
ACTION: Clerk to find a contractor and obtain a quote for any works required 

  
LPF – 13/2022 Timetable for Future Meetings 

The next meeting is planned as follows:- 
Thursday 16th June 2022 at 7.30pm 
 

The meeting concluded at 8.15pm 


